
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

       

           1st November 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

To begin our next learning journey, Rivers, we will be planning a short walk down 
to the river Lavant. We plan for this to take place on Monday 7th November.  

On that day, children are to come to school in their uniform as usual. We advise 
that your child brings a coat with them. Depending on the weather, trainers or 

wellies may also be advisable.  
 

Once we have arrived at the river, the children will be investigating its different 
features to help them with their future learning.  

 

This short trip is covered by our annual local visit permission letter but if you have 
any queries regarding our walk to the river Lavant please speak to myself or 

contact the school office.  
 

 
Kind regards 

Mr J Worne 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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